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NOTICE OF DEADLINE FOR FILING COMMENTS 
 
 
Docket No: 21-00018 
 
In Re:  Docket to Collect and Consider Information Relating to Commission Practice 

and Procedure for Rulemaking on Tenn. R. & Regs. 1220-01-01, 1220-01-02, 
and Other Sections as Determined Relevant. 

 
 
 On February 25, 2021, the Commission held a workshop in this docket to facilitate 
discussion concerning the Commission’s intention to amend and update its practice and procedure 
rules. As requested, on March 19, 2021, a status report on informal discussions among the 
stakeholders was filed in the docket file by the Consumer Advocate Unit of the Financial Division 
of the Tennessee Attorney General’s Office and a designated representative for the utility 
stakeholder participants.  
 

Based on those stakeholder status reports, the docket file shall remain open to receive filed 
comments for an additional 30 days, or through April 19, 2021. As such, comments should be filed 
with the Commission Docket Room at TPUC.docketroom@tn.gov no later than Monday, April 
19, 2021. Should you have questions related to filing, please contact Ectory Lawless, Dockets and 
Records Manager, at the above email or at (615) 770-6850 or (615) 651-0754. 
 
FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 
 
         
Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 
cc: Docket No. 21-00018 
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